
Primrose Hill Primary School 
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 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 
 

Wednesday 13th April 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting about next year’s Year 5 

residential trip to The Mill.  

 

We will be discussing the dates, costs and activities of the trip and 

will be able to answer questions you may have.  

 

The meeting will be in the middle hall on Monday 25th April at 

3:45pm.  

 

If you can’t attend the meeting and have questions about The Mill 

trip, please come and speak to me or any of the SLT (Senior 

Leadership Team).  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mireille Alwan  

 

 

Assistant Head Teacher  
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